
Response to Planning application from Hertfordshire County Council (T and CP GDP 

Order 1995) 

District ref:  
HCC ref: DA/301/2014  

HCC received: 15/07/2014 

Area manager: Nick Gough 

Case officer: Nick Gough  

Location 
Draft CIL charging schedule  

Borough-wide  

Dacorum  

Application type 
Pre application  

Proposal 
The Council has now reached the next stage in its adoption of a community Infrastructure 

Levy and has submitted its CIL Draft Charging Schedule to the Planning Inspectorate for 

examination. As required under Regulation 19 of the CIL Regulations I enclose a copy of our 

Statement of Modifications and would invite you to make comments thereon. These should 

be addressed to our Programme Officer, Ian Kemp, so they are received no later than the 13th 

August 2014.  

Decision 
Notice is given under article 16 of the Town and Country Planning (Development 

Management Procedure) (England) Order 2010 that the Hertfordshire County Council as 

Highway Authority does not wish to restrict the grant of permission.  

I confirm that the highway authority has no issues with the proposed changes.  

Nick Gough 

Date 19/08/2014 

 


